
 

 

 Thursday 30th November 2017 
Football Training 

 
 
Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
 
To enable the Y5/6 football team to have the opportunity to train as a team before the 
competitive games start again in February, Craig Henderson has kindly offered to coach them on a 
Tuesday after school for the next three weeks ( 5th December, 12th December  and 19th 
December), beginning Tuesday 5th December. 
 
This will happen alongside the girl’s training session and will help to develop everyone’s skills and 
teamwork.  
 
In order to secure a place on the team for the next football match in February Mrs Athey will 
expect the whole squad to attend unless other arrangements such as private swimming lessons or 
football team training are already in place 
 
The weather is likely to be cold and wet so I strongly recommend that everyone wears appropriate 
clothing, tracksuit bottoms, hoodies, skins underneath if you have them and possibly even a 
waterproof jacket.   
 
The girls did manage to play until 4.15 this week but light is fading by this time so we may end the 
session in class 3 with a team talk and tactical play sessions. On this note there will not be any 
training in January after school. We will keep you updated as to when it will begin again in the 
Spring Term. 
 
We have a lot of children who are now interested in playing in the school team and we cannot 
play all of the children therefore we will be trying to field the strongest teams we can, to enable 
the children the best opportunity of experiencing some success. 
 
Alongside this we will also be working with other schools in the Alnwick Partnership to organise 
some friendly games for the girl’s team. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Fortescue. 
 
 
 
 

 



 


